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A one-year extension for the tenure-track period is permitted for tenure-track faculty members 
undergoing certain life events that may affect their professional progress at the University of 
South Alabama. Life events that may qualify for an extension include but are not limited to the 
extended illness of oneself, the extended illness or death of an immediate family member as 
defined by Human Resources, or the birth or adoption of a child.  Only one one-year extension 
will be permitted during the probationary period. 
 

 Faculty members requesting an extension of the tenure period should submit a formal 


